
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

26 June 2020 

Adaptation Fund Board 

 

 
Approval of request for third extension of project completion date: World Food Programme 
(Sri Lanka)  
 
Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the third request for an 

extension of the project completion date submitted by the World Food Programme for the project 

“Addressing Climate Change Impacts on Marginalized Agricultural Communities Living in the 

Mahaweli River Basin of Sri Lanka” in Sri Lanka as described in document AFB/B.35.a-35.b/12, 

the Adaptation Fund Board decided to approve the request for a further three-month extension of 

the project completion date from 30 June 2020 to 30 September 2020. 

 
Decision B.35.a-35.b/35 

 


